

Friday 24th November 2023

Dear Future Families,

Once again, we would like to welcome your family to Pakenham Consolidated School, we are very excited to get to know your child. We are currently finalising our student and teacher placements for 2024.

2023

On Monday 18th December, we will be having our Meet the Teacher session from 10.00am to 12.20pm. This is a great opportunity for your child to come and meet their teacher and classmates. Please confirm your child's attendance by email to pakenham.cs@education.vic.gov.au

2024

The first day of school for students will be Tuesday 30th January 2024. School gates open at 8.40am with school starting at 9.00am and finishing at 3.20pm. For students who were unable to attend our Meet the Teacher session or need assistance with directions to their classroom, please come to the Administration Office where we will be able to assist you.

If you have any further questions, please contact our School Administration Office.

Kind Regards

Pakenham Consolidated School